City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Right of Way Closure

LOCATION: Intersection of Riverview Parkway and
14th Street.

APPLICANT: Marvin Anderson, Survey Superintendent,
Department of Public Works

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 6

PROPOSAL: To close to public use and travel 13,198 SF
of public right of way and receive 11,510 SF of public right
as shown on a plat prepared by the Department of Public
Works designated as DPW Dwg. No. N-28783 dated April
16, 2018 entitled “PROPOSED CLOSING TO PUBLIC USE
AND TRAVEL OF RAILROAD AVENUE BETWEEN W 13TH
ST. & W 14TH ST., A STRIP OF R/W ALONG THE WEST
SIDE OF W 13TH ST. BETWEEN RIVERVIEW PKWY &
RAILROAD AVE., AND A STUB PORTION OF R/W ON THE
SOUTH SIDE OF RIVERVIEW PARKWAY NEAR W 14TH
ST. EXTENDED?” at the request of the applicant.

For questions, please contact Matthew Ebinger

at 804-646-6304 or matthew.ebinger@richmondgov.com




